
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2019 10:25 PM
To: Pcn System <Pcn.System@FutureElectronics.com>
Subject: Phased Out Kingston Products - Jul-31-2019

Dear Valued Customer,

Please be advised the products in the attached file have reached PHASE OUT status. 

This is a preliminary notification that these products are reaching end of life and will soon be 
discontinued.

Last time buys will be allowed for the next 30 days, or for as long as the inventory allows. 

When inventory has been depleted, a discontinuation notice will be sent out that the part is no longer 
available.

If you have any questions or specific requirements please contact your Account Manager.

Best Regards,

Your Kingston Sales Team



load

Phased Out Product

Kingston Part Number Message

SDCG2/128GB
SDCG2/128GBSP
SDCG2/64GB
SDCG2/64GBSP
SDG/128GB
SDG/256GB
SDG/512GB
SDG/64GB


